
 
 
 

Dear Celtic Families,  

We hope you are having an enjoyable summer.  We here at Providence are preparing for the 17-18 

school year.  One of those tasks is preparing for BYOD.  As stated earlier, we have scheduled several 

BYOD set-up sessions for incoming freshmen.  Although they are not required, we highly recommend 

that your student attend this workshop. 

PCHS faculty and NHS students will show students how to attach to our Wi-Fi, install Microsoft Office, 

activate their StudentPlus account and more.  It will be very helpful for your student to have these skills 

before the school year starts. All freshmen will get even more training during their Introduction to 

Technology class. 

Sessions are limited to 40 students each.  Students need only attend one of them.  If none of the 

sessions work with your family schedule, we will have some short how-to sessions during the first two 

weeks of the school year.  Those will be in the morning, before classes begin for the day.  They will be 

publicized via the Daily Announcements, which are also posted on our website. 

Before registering, we recommend you watch this brief video on how to register (and cancel or change 

your session time).  www.schooltube.com/video/546c23d76a214190b333  

When you are ready, click on this link to register your student for one BYOD Set-up session:   

https://pickatime.com/client?ven=11604819  

On the day of the workshop, please drop your student off at Door #4, on the east side of the school.  We 

will have students there to greet your child and help him/her get checked in.  This will also be the 

location where you can pick up your student at the end of the session.   

As a reminder, ALL Providence Catholic students are required to bring a laptop to classes each day.  

Learn more about our BYOD program on our website at: 

http://www.providencecatholic.org/academics/byod/.  Please pay special attention to the minimum 

specifications and the FAQ pages.   

If you have any questions, please email me at rgrigoletti@providencecatholic.org. 

Thank you! 

Rosanne Grigoletti 

Technology Director, Providence Catholic High School 
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